SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES & BIBLE STUDY SCHEDULE

9:00 a.m.	The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary
10:05 a.m.	Bible Study (all ages)
11:15 a.m.	The Gathering, Great Hall
	Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall
	Forest Community Church, The Foundry
2:30 p.m.	Casa De Restauración, The Foundry
5:00 p.m.	Brazilian American Baptist Church, Gathering Hall

EVENTS FOR OCTOBER 27 - NOVEMBER 3, 2019

12:30 p.m.	Refinery, Conference Room
2:00 p.m.	Missions Committee, B212
4:00 p.m.	Awana, Sanctuary/Children's Building Upstairs
4:45 p.m.	Life Groups, Foundry/D221
5:30 p.m.	Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room
5:45 p.m.	Student Choir, Gathering Hall

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29

6:30 a.m.	Men's Prayer Breakfast, Offsite
8:00 a.m.	Discovery Bible Study, B209
9:00 a.m.	JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall
11:00 a.m.	Sunshine Singers, Choir Room

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 30

4:45 p.m.	Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall
6:00 p.m.	Pastor's Bible study, Great Hall
	Children's Choirs, Children's Building Upstairs
6:45 p.m.	Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary
7:15 p.m.	Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary
	Foundations Class, B207
	Forge (Students), Foundry

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31

9:30 a.m.	Women's Bible Study, B201
-----------	---------------------------

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 3

4:00 p.m.	Awana, Sanctuary/Children's Building Upstairs
4:45 p.m.	Life Groups, Foundry/D221
5:30 p.m.	Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room
	Special Needs Ministry Round Table, B201
5:45 p.m.	Student Choir, Gathering Hall

NEW MEMBERS

Colden, Kensley and Savannah Deaton - by baptism

CHURCH FINANCIAL REPORT THROUGH OCTOBER 20, 2019

Last Year Giving YTD: \$270,443 This Year Giving YTD: \$239,586

first baptist plano



972.424.8551 • fbcplano.org 1300 East 15th Street • Plano, Tx 75074





New Class Beginning in January - Backpacking Through the Wilderness of Grief: This is a ten week study to help those who have experienced loss through the death of a loved one understand their grief and find healing. The class will be facilitated by Johnny Taylor, Chaplain, Spiritual Care and Support Services, UT Southwestern Medical Center University Hospitals, Dallas. Classes will be held on Sunday mornings, January 5 through March 8, from 10:05-11:05 a.m. in the North Gathering Hall. Accompanying Support Group Dates will be held on Wednesday evenings, January 8-March 11, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. also in the North Gathering Hall. Registration: tommys@fbcplano.org; kristieo@fbcplano.org; 972-424-8551

POWS (Plano Overnight Warming Station) - First Baptist Plano participates with other local churches in operating POWS at the Salvation Army location on 14th Street. Every 11th freezing night, the First Baptist Plano team (of 20 volunteers), operates the warming station. **Five more volunteers are needed for the 2019/20 winter.** If interested, contact Glen Funderburk, Mike Madon or Jay Breeding.

All Ages Adults Fun Bunch - Join us Tuesday, November 19 for a beef tips and rice lunch at Noon, and our program: *Tri-Color...Music from England, France, and Germany,* featuring Sean Reed and Mark Stewart. Make your \$3.00 lunch reservation in the church office by November 12.

Mission Offering - Throughout the **month of November** we will collect special offerings to further the ministries of several sending agencies that seek to reach more people for the sake of the Gospel. We invite you and your family to pray about how the Lord is leading you to be a part of this missions giving season. Special offering envelopes will be available in the pew backs and the Go Board in the Welcome Center.

HomeCare Christmas Card Project - Each year our church family prepares individual Christmas cards for our HomeCare Ministry participants. These cards are delivered by our ministerial staff and are a highlight for these dear friends during the holiday season. Participant lists are available in the Church Office. Please bring addressed cards to the office by Sunday, December 1.

Ladies Project Night - Ladies, bring your unfinished project(s) and your favorite fast food on Friday, November 8 from 6:00-9:00 p.m. in the Gathering Hall. Let's work on projects while we chat with friends. We'd love to see ladies of all ages participate.

55+ MINISTRY

Primetimers Christmas Banquet - The annual Christmas Banquet will be held on **Monday, November 18** at 6:30 p.m. in the Great Hall. Tickets are \$24.00 each, and you can begin signing up in the church office today. The program will be provided by the Good News Quartet, Thankful Hearts Trio, and several soloists. The special musical guest for the evening will be Dr. Jason Oliver who was recently invited to be a guest artist with the TCU trombone choir at the upcoming 2020 trombone summit.



Please join us after the family meal on Wednesday evenings for the Pastor's series, "Backyard Missions", focusing on the ALL PEOPLE aspect of FBC Plano's Mission Statement. You don't want to miss this series!

"Although Hindus are the second largest least-reached religious group, making up more than 15 percent of the world's population, it's estimated that only two percent of cross-cultural workers are devoted to sharing Jesus with them." (info from Christar.org)

Join us this week as we explore what **we** can do right here in our own backyard to reach out to our Hindu neighbors with the love of Christ.

WELCOME TEAM SERVING TODAY

Paul Burrow, Rod & Darla Emerson, Marsha Jackson, Lana Mayfield, Olumide & Deji Okunlola, Judy & Angela Ross, Lindsey Scott, Charles Skinner, Jim Smith, and Bruce Welsh

THANK YOU FOR SERVING IN EXTENDED TEACHING CARE (ETC) TODAY -

CLASSIC GATHERING: None THE GATHERING: Meredith Howard

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

A Fall Carnival "Thank You" - Thank you so much to all of our volunteers who helped with the Fall Fest. We had so many dedicated workers who came the week prior, as well as the day of, to make sure this was a special day for our community. Thank you for giving of your time and resources to bless so many in Jesus' name.

Special Needs Round Table - We will be holding a round table discussion to discuss our growing special needs ministry on **November 3** from 5:30-6:30 p.m. in Room B201. This round table is open to special needs teachers, specialists, and families, as well as those who feel called to begin working in our special needs ministry. The round table will be facilitated by Rachel Jones.

STUDENT MINISTRY

"Cards for a Cause" Student Mission Fundraiser - Starting today through November 10 the Student Ministry will be collecting orders for greeting cards to raise money for their summer mission trip to Puerto Rico. The boxes are \$30 and contain 30 high quality greeting cards. Be sure to swing by the Cards for a Cause table to place your order.